DlaAL "10” FOR 10,000 WATTS

November 15, 1976

Mr. Kelly Andrews
3417 Chalfont Drive
Richmond, VA 23224

Dear Mr. Andrews:

This is to verify your reported reception of WKYB.

WKYB is always glad to have any and all listeners. And, as program
director, I would warmly welcome you to our audience even if only
for a minute or so!

I recall visiting for a brief period of time in Richmond, Virginia,
while I was tracing my ancestry several years ago. It was indeed

a pleasurable visit and I wish I could have stayed in your beautiful

city longer.

I am enclosing some information about WKYB and our area, which you
might find interesting.

Again, thanks for listening to the "Powerhouse."

&Firei yours, h "'\ ’

HaI‘U*Ne&
Program Director

Enclosures

HON:1h

P.O. BOX 1000 R HEMINGWAY, SOUTH CAROLINA 28554 > AREA CODE 803 - 558-2558



